Tri-Township Park District Commissioners Meeting Perkins Restaurant

February 24, 2001

Meeting was called to order at 8:40 am by President Simpson.

Roll call:

Present were commissioners Beck, Jarman, Wise, Patterson, and Simpson. Also present were Director Greenfield, Recreation Director Fuesting, and bookkeeper Roady. Absent were commissioners Woodring (working) and Kniser (working).

Communications:

Senator Watson has sent a letter to the Governor stating that he agrees with our needs for the Riggin Road extension.

Old business:

The Illinois First Grant may be used to cover the expense of roads, parking lots, pavilions, and playground equipment. Greenfield is getting costs for all of the items.

The Troy Chamber of Commerce will hold its annual auction on March 17. It was decided that the park should donate two (2) one week camp scholarships to be auctioned.

It was noted that the recycling grant can be used to purchase tables, benches, trash cans, and plastic lumber.

New business:

The St Jude's bike-a-thon has been scheduled for May 5. Several ideas to make this a memorable experience were presented.

Recreation director:

Fuesting and Beck reported on the cost of equipment that will be needed for our new football program. Beck presented a detailed list of what will be required. The total cost will exceed \$60,000.00. At this time \$50,000.00 was allocated toward these needs (Jarman, Wise 5-0).

Greenfield presented his wage and benefit proposal that covers the next three years.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am.